
 

 

 

 

Fundraiser to benefit the Mundy Road Playground Fund  

 

Clean out your drawers and throw in the sheets! 

Let’s see how much money we can raise!  

The Developmental Disabilities Association will pay $2.00 per bag of clothes for up 

to 150 bags collected and $3.00 per bag if over 151 bags or more are collected.  

Call your family, friends and neighbours! 

Drop off clothes before or after school to the hallway on southside of the gym by 

the changerooms:  Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday April 26-28.   

The DDA truck will pick up on Thursday April 28th at 2:30 pm. For more 

information, please email:  shannonantunes @shaw.ca 

 

Grade 5 Fundraiser Candy Sale  

The next Grade 5 Fundraiser will be a Candy Sale at recess on Friday, April 29.  

Each candy bag will be $1 and proceeds go to the end-of-the-year party for Grade 

Fives at Cultus Lake water park.   

 



Movie Night  Thank You  

Thanks to all of the families who came out and enjoyed Movie Night and saw the 
very funny movie Despicable Me.  Over 100 children and adults attended and over 
$360. was raised for the playground fund.   
 
Thank you to Mr. Reis for making Movie Night possibly by volunteering his time 
after school to set-up and test all of the equipment for us and for actually saving 
Movie Night before it even got started, when it turned out that there was a 
missing wire, he graciously went and got one from his own home for us!  And a big 
Thank you to everyone for your patience when we had technical difficulty in the 
middle of the movie and a Huge 'thank you' to Mr. Thompson - who saved Movie 
Night for the 2nd time, by going home and coming back with his own DVD Player 
and a 2nd copy of the Movie, just in case! 
 
As always, these fun school events can't run without all of the great volunteers 
behind the scenes as well.   
Many thanks to Mrs. Cinelli and Mrs. Milligan for popping all of the popcorn.  And all 
of the following volunteers who helped with some or all of the following: set-up of 
the gym, concession, door greeters, clean-up. 
 
current and former student helpers: Cam Milligan, Allie Antunnes, Sophia and Josh 
Cinelli and Sarah Smith 
Parents: Janet Andrew, Will Clements, Gina Johnstone, Lori LaCroix, Michelle 
Meech, Tina & Warren Thompson, Teri Towner, Ava Maputi, Karlene Young, and 
Bruce Meek.  
 
And to all the families and kids that cleaned up the gym after the event - Shannon 
and Diane as well as Mr. Graham our Custodian - greatly appreciated all of your 
help!  And our green waste experiment, throwing the popcorn bags, napkins, stir 
sticks into a separate container to be composted, saved more than 2/3 of a 

garbage can of waste going into the garbage - Congratulations! 

And a final thank you for all of the food donations from families who attended.  In 

total, the night raised more than 30 pounds of food for the SHARE food bank. 

 

 



Campbell’s Soup Labels   

Great job collecting & sending in your labels from Campbell’s soup, Goldfish 

crackers & other products for the “Labels for Education” contest currently 

underway!  In the period December 1 to March 18, over 4000 labels were brought 

into your children’s classrooms.  A chart has been posted in the school that shows 

how many labels have been brought in by class.  Please keep the labels 

coming!  Remember, the labels collected = free educational merchandise for Mundy 

Road Elementary.  

 

Dates to Remember: 

April 26-28   Drop-off Clothing for Clothing Drive 

Thursday, April 28  Clothing Drive pick-up day 

Friday, April 29  Candy Sale 

Tuesday, May 10  Hot Lunch 

Monday, May 30  PAC Annual General Meeting, 7 pm 

 

Thrifty Food Smile Card Update 

Our Thrifty Foods Smile Card Fundraising Program is trucking along!  As of March we 
have earned… 



$1,562.17 
 

This money is going towards our Playground Fund and we have until June 4th, 2011 to 
make this grow!  Last year we earned $2,194.41 and I think we can surpass 
that…maybe even reach our maximum amount of $3,000!   
 
And; it’s not too late to begin the program…if you (or your friends, family & 
neighbours) would still like to receive a Smile Card, please contact me. 
 

Dalene Schulz 
Playground Committee 

Direct:  604-970-8174 or Email:  dalene-schulz@shaw.ca 
 

Or; just complete the form below and return to school! 
 

. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  

 

Attention:  Dalene Schulz            Thrifty Foods Smile Card Request Form 

 

 

Family Contact Person:_____________________________________________________ 

 

Phone Number:_____________________ Email Address:____________________________ 

 

Cards to be sent home with (Student’s Name) ______________________________________ 

 

Student’s Teacher:______________________________________ Division:_______________ 

 

Number of Cards Required:_____________________ 

 
 

 


